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  UPF Supports Sudanese Peace Initiative and Juba Peace 
Agreement 

 
 
Juba, South Sudan—The Sudan government 
and rebel leaders signed a landmark peace deal 
on October 3, 2020, aimed at ending decades of 
war in which hundreds of 
thousands have died.  
 

  

  

  

  International Media Association for Peace Inaugurated in Peru 
 
 
Lima, Peru—On September 2, 2020, UPF-Peru 
organized the Inaugural Assembly of the 
International Media Association for Peace 
(IMAP)-Peru. The online conference had more 
than 170 attendees.  
 

  

  

  

  UPF-Lebanon Launches Humanitarian Aid Program 
 
Jal El Dip, Lebanon—UPF 
volunteers held an initial 
distribution of food and 
supplies to needy families.   

  



 

 

  

  

  International Day of Peace Observed in Slovakia 
 
 
Bratislava, Slovakia—A famous international 
security expert spoke about China’s relations 
with the world.  
 

  

  

  

  UNAOC High Representative’s Remarks at the Opening Plenary 
of 2020 G20 Interfaith Forum 

 
 
Riyadh, Saudi Arabia—H.E. Miguel Angel 
Moratinos, High Representative for the United 
Nations Alliance of Civilizations gave an opening 
statement at the Opening Plenary of 2020 G20 
Interfaith Forum, October 13, 2020. UPF has 
a Memorandum of Understanding with the 

UNAOC.  
 

  

  

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

OCT 24: United Nations Day 

NOV 20: UN World Children's Day 

  

  

  
  Contact Us 

www,upf,org | e.news@ upf,org | 220 White Plains Rd. FL5, Tarrytown, NY 10591, USA  
 

UPF is an NGO in General Consultative Status with the Economic and Social Council of the United 
Nations. We support and promote the work of the United Nations and the achievement of the Sustainable 
Development Goals 

  

  
 


